COPY
LLGYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, EC.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305
Your Ref: Mni/EN ; 2nd May, 1962.
Dear Sir,
"ANGLO 1ATRSK"

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the
27th April regarding the fire in the engine room
of the above ship, and would say that we were very
pleased to have been of assistance in this matter,
but we regret to note from your further letter of
the 30th April that the ship has now been lost.

Yours faithfully,

M
Pro Secretary.

A.P. Moller, Baq., Lok -
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